
  

  City of Bellevue  
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
DATE: March 7, 2022 
 
TO: Human Services Commission Members 
 
FROM: Donna Adair, Home Repair Loan Specialist, 425-452-4069 

Human Services Division 
Parks & Community Services Department 
 

 
Agenda Item for March 15, 2022 
 
Public Hearing on Housing, Community Development and Human Services Needs in Bellevue 
 
CDBG regulations require that the City hold a public hearing each year on housing, community development 
and human services needs in Bellevue. This information will be part of the 2023 CDBG Annual Action Plan and 
will be considered during the 2023 CDBG funding allocation process. The second required public hearing will be 
held after the Commission makes its preliminary 2023 CDBG funding recommendations this fall. 
 
All interested persons and members of the public are invited to provide comment on the housing, community 
development and human services needs in the City. 
 
 

 
 

 
 


